
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back 
I hope you have had a lovely Easter and enjoyed eating your Easter eggs!  Hopefully, 

you are feeling refuelled and ready for the summer term……. 

Curriculum  

We will be continuing with our topic all about the Amazon until May half term. Through 

the unit, we will be exploring the human and physical geography surrounding the Amazon 

Rainforest and River. In Science, our unit for Summer Term is all about evolution and 

inheritance, looking at how species adapt and evolve over time.  

PE Day – (To be worn to school on a FRIDAY.) PE kits should include a white or 

red t-shirt, navy or black shorts, trainers, navy or black jogging bottoms 

(joggers -only in cold weather, shorts should be worn this term).   

Homework 

Year 5 children - Please continue to encourage your child to logon to TT rockstars and 

spelling shed 3-4 times weekly practising these key skills. I will monitor their access to 

the sites. Year 6 will continue to work through their SATs CGP books to help them 

prepare for the assessments. Reading books will continue to be taken home every day, 

please read at home as often as you can, and record this in your reading diary. 

If you have any questions or wish to contact me about anything, please do not 

hesitate to email me or contact the school office to set up an appointment.  

e.conaghan@loddington.pdet.org.uk  

Drop off time: 8:40-8:55am.                             Pick up time: 3:20pm  

Maths Key Instant Recall Facts for Summer  

Yr 5:  

Rounding any number to the nearest: 

10/100/1,000/10,000 

/100,000 

 

Year 6:  

Recall order of operations: 

Brackets/ Multiplication/ and Division/ 

Addition and Subtraction  
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May Half Term – Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May.  

 Children return to school Monday 3rd June. 

Finish for the Summer Holidays – Tuesday 23rd July.    


